August 30, 2022

Dr. Aguedo C. Fernandez, CESOV
Superintendent
DepED ,Dagupan City

Dear Dr. Fernandez,
Greetings of Peace and Solidarity!

Suicide death is a public health concern with a profound impact on those around them. An
estimated of 703,000 people each year take their life around the world based on the daia
from World Health Organization.

Raising awareness reducing stigma and encouraging well- informed action can reduce the
instances of suicide around the worid.

in 2003, World Suicide Prevention Day was established by the international Association for
Suicide Prevention by WHO.

With this . the Philippine Red Cross- Pangasinan Chapter through its Dagupan City
Branch waill be joining the aforementioned event through an educational webinar with the
theme “ Creating Hope through Action “

In kine with this, we would like to request your good office to send the guidance counseallors
of the elementary fsecondary schoo!s m our city to attend the said webinar. They can
register through hflos /forms oled 79 while the link for the webinar will be

mtothgzrel;iﬁladdress day befarelha schedule WEBINAR. SEMINARL ON SEPT. 23 2022

e t-
Should you have any queries, please don1 hesdate to reach us at 075.8632.3208 /
0917.828.3018 and look for Ms. Mary Gold De Leon our Focal Person for Welfare Service

Thank you
Sincerely 6u {Q
Ma.Ca Perio

Branch Hegd- Dlagupan City




